“The Heroes” award

This award exalts the kind and heroic actions that an individual does which helps our
community to be more safe, more beautiful and a nice and unique place to live. With this
award we want to foster an environment of peace and kindness and create a sense of
belonging. It is to witness the Golden Rule in Action. We are a vibrant community but
we all need to put some effort to keep it like that.

Safety is not built by fences or cameras but by the kind actions of the people around us.
This year term we want to recognize heroes in three sections of our community: at the
beginning of the street, at the middle of the street, and the cul-le-sac for their kind and
heroic actions, which maybe happen every day but these actions are the ones we were
witness, as follow.

*At the beginning of the street: DWAYNE MCCURVIN. For his heroic actions to
protect our younger members in our community, and start the WhatsApp chat.

*At the middle of the street: DESMOND MORRIS (Ms. Ruby’s son) & HECTOR
RAMON NUNEZ. For their help to their neighbors with: taking their trash can out,
taking care of the lawn and cleaning the leaves from the street.

RUBY MORRIS, for her suggestion of the newsletter that improve communication and
ANA ARAQUE for her determination, dedication and hard work to generate the HOA
newsletter, and distribute it; which had been a kind instrument of information and a
reminder to everybody of the importance of maintaining our houses in good shape.

*At the cul-le-sac: KEVIN SCOTT for creating the web site, the emails for the board
members and maintaining and updated the web site. WOSENE SCOTT for your help
with the Ocoee Community Grant. EBONY G, for foster communication among all the
people in our community. MARK RAMESSAR for his help on repairing our sign light
that was broken, and for being proactive and helping others in moments of need.

DEO SING & JUAN CARLOS PEREZ

for being proactive and helping others in moments of need.

We encourage you all to keep practicing kindness to one another which will foster an
environment of peace and create a sense of belonging in our community. Also, I want to
invite everybody to really think on being involve as volunteer in the Board, OUR
COMMUNITY NEEDS YOU!!!

Thank you for your kindness, keep it up the good work.

Last but not least we want to recognize our former Board Member for their dedicated
work for the past term and some for many years in the board: The President Mr.
DWAYNE MCCURVIN, The Secretary Mrs. EBONY GERMAIN, The Treasurer
Mrs. WOSENE SCOTT. Thank you for your time and dedication.



